
MD 19 CLERC Cabinet Meeting Report 

Feb. 6, 2025 

Since our last report we have 90 boxes (40lbs each) from our Delta shipping hub. Vancouver 

Island District "L" has shipped approximately 40 boxes of glasses. 

Previously reported Canada has shipped 16.2 Tons of glasses to CLERC, Calgary of which 40% 

or 6.2 Tons came from British Columbia alone.  

Districts L, I, O, have a remarkable group of Lions collecting and shipping glasses to CLERC in 

Calgary. 

While we collect an amazing amount of glasses there are many more locations, businesses that 

we could collect glasses from and it's a very easy project for new Lions to get started on. 

One thing to remember is CLERC needs our support collecting and shipping glasses, but they 

also need financial support.  

Lions Club Executives please remember to budget funds for CLERC operations, which last year 

cost $200,000. The one thing while Districts L, I, O, are the biggest contributors of glasses to 

CLERC for recycling and shipping overseas we are well behind in financial donations ...... 

Please remember to support this Canada wide project. 

Yours in Lions 

Submitted Respectfully  

Lion Barry Shiles  

MD 19 CLERC Chair  

604-818-1205 

barryshiles@gmail.com 
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